Rossville-Alvin CUSD 7
350 N. Chicago St.
Rossville, IL 60963

December 12, 2016
Mr. Hank Hornbeck and Hoopeston Area Board of Education,

During our December 12, 2016 board meeting the Rossville-Alvin Board of Education voted to adopt a
resolution for placing the cooperative high school initiative on the April 2017 ballot. This letter is to
inform you that we are not renewing the tri-party agreement for 2017-2018 school year. Per the
agreement, we must notify parties involved prior to January 1. We appreciate all that you do for our
students and the positive relationship we have had with the Board of Education and Hoopeston Area
staff throughout the years. We will continue to keep you informed about the cooperative high school
progression.

Sincerely,

Rossville-Alvin Board of Education



Rossville-Alvin CUSD 7
350 N. Chicago St.
Rossville, IL 60963

December 12, 2016
Mr. Scott Watson and Bismarck Henning Board of Education,

During our December 12, 2016 board meeting the Rossville-Alvin Board of Education voted to adopt a
resolution for placing the cooperative high school initiative on the April 2017 ballot. This letter is to
inform you that we are not renewing the tri-party agreement for 2017-2018 school year. Per the
agreement, we must notify parties involved prior to January 1. We appreciate all that you do for our
students and the positive relationship we have had with the Board of Education and Bismarck-Henning
staff throughout the years.

Sincerely,

Rossville-Alvin Board of Education



